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To: The Director,

Narayana Medical Institutions,
Chithareddypalem,

Nellore District.

Andhra Pradesh.

Dear Director,

5706 Aubert Hall, Room 360
Orono, Mame 04469.5706
Tel: 207-581-4381
Fax: 207-581-4388

www.umaine.cdu

It is with great pleasure that | am writing this letter to confirm our mutual interest in developing a
collaborative research program as well as other scholarly activities between my laboratory at

University of Maine, ME, USA and Narayana Medical Institutions, AP, India.

I am delighted to initiate this collaboration to better understand the health of the people and the
environment of Andhra Pradesh and provide any support necessary to improve the communities
that are served by The Narayana Medical Institutions (Narayana Medical College. Narayana
Dental College, Narayana Nursing Institutions, Narayana Pharmacy College, Narayana Yoga and

Naturopathy College).

I look forward to developing our projects further.

el

Nishad Jayasundara

Assistant Professor

School of Marine Sciences

Graduate School of Biomedical Science and Engineering
University of Maine
Orono, ME, 04469-5706
USA

Tel: +1 207 581 483]
Email: Nishad.jayasundara@maine.edu

Sincerely,

-



